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Press Release 
 
Clear Spring Health has announced that it will discontinue the Clear Spring Health Essential 
(PPO) plan H8014-001 in Colorado starting in 2026. Service for current members will continue 
without interruption through December 31, 2025. 
 
Clear Spring Health has been honored to serve its Clear Spring Health Essential (PPO) plan 
H8014-001 members. The company will continue to serve its Medicare Advantage Prescription 
Drug (MAPD) plan members in Illinois, Georgia, and Colorado and you can join one of our 
HMO or C-SNP plans if they are available in your area and if you qualify.  
 
MAPD plan members seeking additional information can reach Clear Spring Health Member 
Services at 1-888-430-3005. TTY users should call 711. 
 
 

Clear Spring Health has a contract with Medicare to offer HMO and PPO Plans. Enrollment in these plans is dependent on annual contract renewal with the federal 
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